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With the Trump administration rolling back clean water protection across the country 

HB 3932 is Oregon's common sense approach to actually improving water quality 

across our state.  It is a low cost approach to enhance the health of watersheds 

across our diverse landscape by improving watershed health. Healthier watersheds 

have a huge impact on not just habitat, but on municipal water quality and supply as 

well as a reduction in catastrophic wildfires in those watersheds.  Please support 

passage of this important legislation as it has a positive impact on every corner of our 

state.   


